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[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello Olawumi

Peter Duinker PhD from Dalhousie University has agreed to speak at our March 6th meeting of the
Point Pleasant Park Advisory Committee. Dr Duinker was a contributor to the Point Pleasant Park
Comprehensive Plan (October 2008). 

Dr Duinker will address the Committee about the Park's woodlands and fire. He is currently Co-Chair
the HRM Wildfire Advisory Committee and is thinking about woodland fire in HRM. In preparation, he
would like to review the Comprehensive Plan prior to the meeting. He would also like to meet with Ian
Kennedy and Adam Cornick and and have a walk-through to talk about what's been happening
regarding managing the woods in the past decade. Please include me in this discussion.

His contact information is the following:

Peter N. Duinker, PhD
Professor Emeritus

Thank you,

Ted

 
 




